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Dear Parents/Carers 

RE: Update following PM's announcement last night 

I hope you and your families are keeping safe and well. Last night, Prime Minister Boris 

Johnson made a public announcement on potential changes to the current lockdown in the 

country. This has suggested that some schools may be able to open to Years 10 and 12 after 

the May break. As yet no detailed guidance has been issued to schools and we don't have 

any idea of what will be suggested or expected. 

At this current moment nothing has changed and we will continue with our arrangement of 

remote digital learning for most and onsite provision only for key worker or vulnerable students. 

As soon as we know more and are able to provide more information, then please be rest 

assured we will do. Fortunately students have been fantastic at adapting to virtual lessons, 

with high levels of engagement. One member of staff told me last week she is being 

overwhelmed by student responses to all tasks. Thank you for all your positive and kind 

messages to staff for their continued support of students and the quality of the work being 

provided, they do appreciate it. 

As always please get in touch with us if you have any questions. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

Wendy Walters 

 

 



 

OUR COMMITMENT TO YOUR PRIVACY  
From time to time we may use your personal information to communicate newsletters or marketing information about events, 

products and services offered by the school which we feel are relevant to you. We will communicate marketing information to you 

on the basis of "legitimate interest" due to your current relationship with the school. You will find further information about how 

we use your personal information in our Data Privacy Notice by visiting http://www.chathamgirlsgrammar.medway.sch.uk/privacy-

parents/. Should you wish to opt out of receiving these communications at any time you can do so by contacting the school office 

via email: officeCG@universityofkentacademiestrust.org.uk 
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